Breton, Mary B

From: John Herlihy IV <johnherlihyiv@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 9:52 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern:

| am writing this email to comment on the California rule that the State of Maine wants to impose on the the vehicles of
our taxpayers.

This is an unfair rule from another state that will cost more in the long run for the people of the State of Maine. To force
electric cars and pickups down our throats is particularly unfair when you can't even ensure that there enough charging
stations to charge those being driven now or that the current technology will get a person from Bangor to Enfield
without needing to stop on the way to recharge.

This kind of logic may work for the movie stars and Elon Zuckerbergs of California but people here in Maine have to work
for a living and need time tested and road worthy cars and trucks for it.



